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Question for written answer E-003224/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Lidia Senra Rodríguez (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: Food labelling - Parliament resolution and reports 

In its answer to Written Questions E-009209/2014, E-006052/2014 and E-007653/2014, the 
Commission stated that it would be submitting a report to Parliament and the Council in December 
2014 regarding the possibility of extending mandatory origin labelling with respect to certain foods, in 
particular for single-ingredient products and ingredients that represent more than 50% of a food. 

Nevertheless, this report has not yet been submitted and in the meantime Parliament has adopted 
resolution P8_TA(2015)0034 , in which it ‘urges the Commission to follow up its report with legislative 
proposals making the indication of the origin of meat in processed foods mandatory’. 

1. Will the Commission draw up this report and include an obligation for the label to show the 
country of origin of mussels and fish in processed and preserved fish products? 

2. Will it act on the proposal recently approved by Parliament regarding the obligation to indicate the 
origin of meat in processed foods? 


